
 

 

 
 

What’s New                      09.11.2017 
 

NPPA Invites representation/suggestion on Coronary Stents 
 

NPPA has invited representation/suggestion on Coronary Stents from all the domestic stent 
manufacturers/ all importers positively by 31st December,2017. 
 
It is known that ‘Coronary Stents’ ceiling prices were fixed vide NPPA Notification No. S.O.412 
(E) dated 13th February 2016 and were valid for one year. This decision needs to be revisited in 
the month of January – February 2018. 
 
As such NPPA has received some representations with regard to pricing and other related 
issues. 
 

 
 

Office Memorandum Inviting representation/suggestion on Coronary Stents 

 
 

http://dpco2013.com/files/pricenotification/66171510468194.pdf

